
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF 2020 KWANZZA CELEBRATION CANCELLATION 
 
 

          Please post that the 5th Annual Bellefontaine Neighbors Kwanzaa Celebration  

          is being cancelled this December, 2020 due to the COVID Pandemic.  This was an  

          easy decision for me as I consider the health and well-being of everyone who  

          supports this wonderful and educational celebration to be at the forefront of this    

          decision.  I'd like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one who has 

          attended this celebration for the past 4 years, but want to assure you we will be  

          working diligently to assure we can celebrate in December, 2021.  Thanks to all for  

          your understanding. 

 
Alderwoman B. West 
Ward 1 
 


